Clarendon School

(\\“: /;//

Primary Centre

Confident, happy learners

It is lovely to see how pupils have progressed this academic year, overcoming the

challenges that the pandemic has brought upon everyone. We are so proud of how

pupils continue to develop skills for becoming confident, happy learners in all areas of
the curriculum and lifeskills.

Clarendon's website, and particularly
the curriculum section,
https://www.clarendon.richmond.sch.uk/
give details about how it is so
important that learning is through a
mixture of exploration, discovery,
creativity and a variety of

= multisensory experiences, to
encourage a journey of lifelong learning and promote resilience

and self-awareness.

During assemblies we celebrate birthdays, where pupils proudly transfer their maths
knowledge about tens and units, and excitedly going into hundreds when we have
several birthdays! We hope that your children enjoy sharing their learning with you
too.

Pupils should be proud of their developing play and social skills, where they continue
to work through so many essential communication, physical development and life skills

Lol targets.
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'Flight of the dragonfly’ Performing Arts Project

Thank you to Anne-Marie, from the Combination Dance Company, and
Kelly (our well-being, yoga and movement teacher), for the exciting
project that they are doing with Key Stage 2 pupils this half term.
As part of this project pupils have been investigating the life-cycle
of the dragon fly, alongside themed environmental stories. Pupils
continue to engage and embrace all the challenges during the
Tuesday sessions.

| explored water colours and 3D sculptures
| to the rest of the school in assembly.

| Their sculptures will be used to create an
immersive experience for the final dance
performance, where we look forward to

sharing the final showcase to ‘rhe oTher pupils in
school during a celebration assembly. A
recording will be available to everyone on our
website.

Ready for all weather and outdoor learning

Please can you send your children in with
suitable clothing for all weather, and a spare
change of clothes for wet and warm (water
play) activities. Lifeskills are an essential
area of the curriculum, including pupils
changing themselves and putting on their own
shoes. Please can you ensure that your child's shoes are practical for the weather
conditions, where they are easy to take on and off particularly during this time of
year. We look forward to lots more sunshine and fun this term.

Don't forget Parents’ Evening

Tarents’ If you have not responded already, please let us know by
L Bvenind! the end of Monday, 29.6.21 whether you will be able to
attend your child's parents evening on Thursday 1.7.21.
We really look forward to talking/meeting you and proudly showing you your child's
work, progress, classroom and happy learning environment,




